
 
 
 
 

 
 
Dear Parents, 
Wellington’s Summer Childcare is available for Wellington students ​ages 4 through 
rising fourth grade.​ This childcare will be offered for five weeks beginning ​July 6th 
and ending August 7th from 8:30 a.m. - 4 p.m. ​ Families may register for one week or 
several weeks, but all reservations would be on a first come, first serve basis as space 
is limited; no drop-ins will be permitted. The weekly rate for the care is $250 per child. 
Children will be expected to bring their own snacks and lunches.  
 
Wellington’s Summer Child Care program will include structured activities and free play, 
organized games, lots of outdoor time either on the playground, field or in open spaces. 
Summer childcare will include themed activities that should not be considered as 
enrichment, but may be enrichment based.  Scavenger hunts, crafts, and walking field 
trips will be part of our weekly schedule. Age groupings will be mixed as we will place 
siblings together.  
 
Registration details:  

● To register, please click here​.  
● Registrations will be accepted until spots are full and at that time we will create a 

waiting list.  
● Fees will be processed through Veracross.  
● Families will be notified by date of their acceptance into the program and 

information about protocols will be sent at the time of acceptance into the 
program.  

● Questions may be addressed to Mrs. Lovett at ​lovett@wellington.org​. 
 
Please review the following pages for information on how we’ll address safety protocols:  
 
Best Regards,  
Julie Lovett 
Director of After School Programs/Assistant Director of Summer Program 
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https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLScyxUG32_Vv0_LNjZbsp1aSvrJnlBERcm4I25V-ziECl30EJw/viewform?usp=sf_link
mailto:lovett@wellington.org


 
 
 
 

 

 

Summer Childcare Protocols 
We are happy to welcome back our families this summer and want you to know that we 
have put safeguards in place under the direction of the CDC and Ohio Department of 
Health to protect you and your child. 

This is what we ask you to do: 
For your child: watch for symptoms of COVID-19 such as sore throat, cough, fever, 
headache, runny nose, and difficulty breathing.  If he or she is running a fever of 100 
degrees or more, your child should remain home and stay home until after 24 hours 
without a fever without taking pain relievers. 

Take your child’s temperature every morning and let us know upon drop off what his or 
her temperature is that day.  

Make sure you (or another responsible adult) are available should we need to call you. 

Follow the curbside dropoff and pickup procedures of your child’s group that week. (see 
below)  

Wear a mask should you need to enter the building.  

This is what we will do: 
Teachers will have a temperature check every morning. 

Each group will be nine students or less; siblings will be grouped with each other. 

Have a dedicated classroom each week per group.  Limit mixing of groups.  Classrooms 
will be sanitized at end of every week. 

Adult teachers will wear a mask in the school. 

Have your child wash hands upon arrival and before departure. 

Make sure that toys are sanitized each week prior to the next group using them. (or 
daily if sharing during the day) 

Have separate art supplies for each child so no sharing is necessary. 

Have separate inside and outside recreational spaces for each group as much as 
possible.  
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What your child should bring: 
A non-refrigeratable packed lunch and snacks.  These cannot be shared with 
classmates. 

A water bottle 

A mask (which will be worn when moving through inside hallways or public spaces) 

A towel 

Extra clothing (just in case!)  

A blanket or a cuddly for quiet time 

Curbside pickup directions: 
Teachers will be waiting at the curb for your child between 8:25 and 8:30 am every day 
and will have your child ready for pick-up between 3:55 and 4:00 pm.  We ask that you 
not get out of your car unless you are wearing a mask.  Should you need to drop off 
your child later than 8:30 am or pickup earlier than 3:55 pm, please call and leave a 
message at 614.324.1648. 

The following are possible drop off and pickup locations.  You will be informed prior to 
the start of childcare where you will be dropping off and picking up your child. 

·​       ​Drop off and pickup at curb near events entrance. 
·​       ​Drop off and pickup at curb near dining room entrance 
·​       ​Drop off and pickup at curb outside of library/Sokol store 
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